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Select Board       Stanley Wysocki 
November 23, 2021      Robert Czekanski 
        Not Present: Jonathan Keep 
Via Zoom Remote Conferencing*     

Don Lowe, Town Administrator 
Jenny Jacobsen, Town Secretary 
 

Mr. Wysocki called the meeting to order at 3:06 p.m. 
Ms. Jacobsen announced that the meeting was being recorded.  
 
EVENT APPROVAL 
Megan Moran of Cultivate Care Farms, 401 Main Street, appeared before the Board to request approval 
of a Winter Market from 10am – 2pm on Saturday, December 4th. It would be a ticketed event to monitor 
numbers. Cultivate Care Farms received support from the Police Department who anticipated no adverse 
traffic impacts.   
Board had no issues.  
 
On a motion made by Czekanski and seconded by Wysocki, the Board of Selectmen voted by roll 
call 3-0 approve the event as requested.  (Czekanski-yes, Wysocki-yes) 
 
On a motion made by Czekanski and seconded by Wysocki the Board of Selectmen voted by roll 
call 3-0 to adjourn at  3:09 pm.  (Czekanski-yes, Wysocki-yes) 
 
Respectfully submitted by J. Jacobsen.  
  
 


